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Dear Parent/Carer
Global Citizenship Day – Wednesday 7th December 2022
On Wednesday 7th December 2022, your child will be involved in a Global Citizenship Day at the Academy. The day will be led by the Academy teaching staff and external visitors. All students will have 6 sessions which involve activities linked to the Core Themes of Global Citizenship to include:
· Living in the wider world
· Health and wellbeing
· E-Safety
· Sex and Relationships
As Year 7 will be involved in some active sessions, they are required to wear their Academy PE kit on the day. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy.
Yours sincerely


Miss E Jorden
Global Citizenship Lead
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